
From: David Rourke
To: Gilliland Rachel; russell
Subject: RE: Section 17 Application by East Coast Trains Ltd for Open Access services on ECML
Date: 10/03/2015 08:51

Rachel & Russell,
 
LOROL has no comment to make regarding this application.
 
Regards,
 
David Rourke
Track Access Manager
London Overground

 
From: Gilliland Rachel [mailto:Rachel.Gilliland  
Sent: 09 March 2015 21:50
To: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc: 
Subject: Section 17 Application by East Coast Trains Ltd for Open Access services on ECM
 
All
 
Please find attached a Section 17 application from East Coast Trains Ltd, in respect of services on ECML.
 
Please note that Network Rail has not agreed to this application, but is carrying out the industry consultation on behalf of East Coast Trains Ltd.
 
The proposed contract and Form P are attached, and will also be uploaded onto the Network Rail website tomorrow.
 
The consultation period will end at close of business on Wednesday 8th April. Please return any consultation responses to me, copied to Russell.evans
 
Regards
 
Rachel Gilliland
Head of Commercial Freight
 
Mobile: 
rachel.gilliland
6th Floor, One Eversholt Street, NW1 2DN
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